From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 6/07/2024 9:36:54 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
06/07/2024

MR Klaus Drewnianka
6 Wakehurst PHWY
Frenchs Forest NSW 2086

RE: DA2024/0675 - 80 - 82 Mona Vale Road MONA VALE NSW 2103

Dear council, you must have noticed that pickleball has exploded around the world and also
on the Northern Beaches. It has become a super popular sport because any age group can
play the game and enjoy a good time. We would love to see more pickleball courts being built
on the Northern Beaches and Pittwater RSL has agreed to host new venues if they are
permitted to be built. We have played pickleball for the last 3 years and love the game. Please

consider this application favourably
Many Thanks





